
 

NOTICE  

As per directives of State Govt. and Press release of Hon’ble Chief 

Minister (85-SSE/20 dated 14.03.2020) and (86/1(3)-SSE/20 dated 

14.03.2020) college will remain closed on and from 16 March 2020 to 31 

March 2020. 

However, necessary administrative, academic (other than teaching-

learning process) and official functions will be executed for Emergency and 

essential service. In that case, the concerned authority may seek the service 

(as when required through) of all or any employee(s) (Teaching and or Non-

teaching) during the said period. Authority may contact any teacher/staff 

over telephone, SMS or E-mail. 

All concerned staff (Teaching and or Non-teaching) are requested to 

co-operate with the authority. 

 

 


